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 Tuesday 12th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Breakfast and After School Club – Reception Places 
 
From this week, children from Reception Class can now attend breakfast club and pre-book to attend after 
school club.  Currently, children can attend breakfast club from 7.30am and this is charged at £4.00 per child 
per session and must be paid by the School Money App. 
 
After school club costs £12.00 per child per session and this must be booked and paid in advance through 
the School Money App. 
 
If your child has an EHCP or existing medical needs then you must speak to our SENCO, Mrs Westrop in 
advance to agree a plan for this year before booking your place at breakfast or after school club.   We will 
need to consider how each individual child is settling into school life and their specific needs when planning 
out the provision and the staffing capacity based on each child’s needs. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs S Power  

mailto:office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk
http://www.holycrossprimary.com/

